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NOTICE 

It has been brought to the notice of the DSSSB that in the recent 

recruitment exam for the post of MCD Primary Teacher, post code 

1/18, a question having castiest undertone appeared due to an 

inadvertent error. In this regard it is clarified that the procedure of 

paper setting is highly confidential and secretive in nature and the 

contents of the paper are not shared with the board officials. The 

contents of the paper are revealed for the very first time before the 

candidates only. 

The appearance of any such question which may have unintentionally 

hurt the sentiments of any section of society is deeply regretted. 

During the evaluation process this question shall not be evaluated for 

the purpose of preparation of results. 

The board is taking necessary corrective measures to sensitize its 

paper setters and suitable action is being taken to ensure that such 

incident is not repeated in future.  

 

-Sd- 

Deputy Secretary, DSSSB. 


